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And here are pictures of that large tipper truck in our street to give a sense of scale (or lack of it) 

 
 

 
 

 

 

On 21 Oct 2014, at 18:31, planning@camden.gov.uk wrote: 



 

> As a resident of Camden Mews I am delighted that this sad property is being given a new lease of life. 

> However, the excavation of large quantities of soil needs to be managed very carefully with regard to the size 

and weight of vehicles used in the removal of waste. 

> Our street is narrow and the roadway itself has a pronounced camber. 

> Recently, a large tipper truck was sent by a utilities contractor to remove a small amount of rubble from one of 

the houses here, and the vehicle took up over 3/4 of the roadway in width. If the excavations at no 85 are to go 

ahead, it should only be on the basis of small lorries being sent to remove materials. 

> Further, the vibrations from the digging are likely to disturb several of the neighbours for the duration, 

especially those that work from home and those with young children at home.  

>  

> Comments made by Anthony Taylor of 52 Camden Mews, London, NW1 9BX 

> Phone  

> EMail  

> Preferred Method of Contact is Email 

>  

> Comment Type is Objection-Email (personal) 
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